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Comments: I support the general objectives and desired conditions of the management plan. I want to call out

one request - to please treat different boat users differently based on the type of boat. I am a packrafter and our

small, lower-impact, single-person boats should be treated differently than a large, multi-person raft when it

comes to issues like limiting numbers of users or permits. This matters a lot when it comes to things like the size

of a human waste container - a big boat with lots of people could and should be required to have a larger

container than a small, single person boat. I hope that user capacity management plans will continue to allow

opportunities for lower-impact users on the river, especially private non-commercial users, and not push us out

for big rafts that are often run by commercial outfitters. Thank you for the opportunity to comment!


